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Bandirma Onyedi Eyliil Universitesi insan ve Toplum Bilimleri Fakiiltesi Miitercim-Terciimanlik
Bolimii bilinyesinde 2020 yilinda kurulan Diinya Dilleri, Edebiyatlart ve Ceviri Calismalart
Dergisi’nin (DEC) ikinci cilt birinci sayisin1 bes 6zgiin ¢alisma ve bir ¢eviri makale ile okurlariyla
bulusturmus olmanin gururunu yasamaktayiz. Dil, edebiyat ve ¢eviri alanlarinda ulusal ve uluslararasi
diizeyde bilimsel ve nitelikli ¢calismalar1 yayimlayarak bilim diinyasina ve akademik hayata yeni bir
soluk getirmeyi amaclayan dergimizin ikinci sayisina makalelerini gondererek katkida bulunan
yazarlarimiza, vakit ayirip makaleleri degerlendiren yayin kurulumuza, danisma kurulumuza ve bilim

kurulumuza tesekkiirii borg biliriz.

Dergimizin kurulus asamasinda ve yayin hayatina baslamasinda her zaman destegini gosteren ve
bundan sonraki sayilarimiz igin bizi tesvik eden Rektdriimiiz Saym Prof. Dr. Siileyman OZDEMIR’e

tesekkiir ederiz.

Yeni sayilarimizda bulusmak dilegiyle.

Yaymn Editorleri
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Editors’ Note

We are proud to introduce the first issue of the second volume of our journal titled Journal of
Academic Studies in World Languages, Literatures and Translation (WOLLT) launched by Bandirma
Onyedi Eyliil University, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Department of Translation and
Interpreting. WOLLT aims to bring novel insights into language, literature, and translation and receive
recognition on national and international scale. We would like to take this opportunity to express our
sincere appreciation to the authors of this issue for their contribution to our journal with their articles.
We would also like to convey our special thanks to the editorial board, advisory board, and scientific
board for taking the time to review the articles submitted to the journal. This issue of the journal

consists of five original research articles and one translated article.

We would like to express our gratitude to Prof. Dr. Siileyman Ozdemir, the rector of Bandirma Onyedi
Eylil University, for his support for the establishment and publication of the journal as well as his

continuous encouragement for future issues.

We look forward to meeting in the next issues.

Editors in Chief



